
 

Caution to Practitioners 

 

 It has come to the notice of the council that some individuals are claiming 

to act on behalf of the council for registration and renewal of registration of 

medical practitioners. Such persons are collecting large amount of money for 

offering such services.  

 All the practitioners and concerned persons are cautioned to not to use 

such services, as Maharashtra council of Indian Medicine, Mumbai has not 

appointed any person for such activities. 

 
 


